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Dear Friends 

 
I would like to say how grateful we are for the incredibly generous gift of £5,000.00 made to 

Breast Cancer Care by the Institute of Cemetery and Crematorium Management.  The 

£5,000.00 given towards our funds at the request of Kathryn Rogers will make a lasting 

difference to the lives of people affected by breast cancer.   

 

This donation will help us be here for people as they face all the difficult emotions and questions 

that come with a breast cancer diagnosis and then treatment. Demand for our services is still 

growing due to the increased number of diagnoses, the increased number of people living with 

breast cancer and the more complex treatments now available. So your gift comes at a time 

when the need for our services has never been greater. 

 

If you would like any further information on any aspect of Breast Cancer Care’s work then I 

would be happy to provide you with this. Please do feel free to get in touch, my contact details 

are below.  

Once again, on behalf of Breast Cancer Care, and most importantly the many people affected 

by breast cancer that we support, thank you so much for your incredibly thoughtful gift.  Such 

support of our work is appreciated tremendously. 

 

With warmest thanks 

 
Nancy Everson 
In Memory and Legacy Giving 
 
Direct Dial: 020 7960 3508 
Email: nancy.everson@breastcancercare.org.uk 
www.breastcancercare.org.uk/inmemory   
  

http://www.breastcancercare.org.uk/inmemory

